
December 16, 2024 

The Shore Fishery Leasing Program (SFLP) within the Department of Natural Resources is 
evaluating shore fishery lease and amendment applications submitted during the 2024 application 
period. The public is welcome to review and comment on the proposed actions. To review the 
application materials and maps, please visit the SFLP website at: https://dnr.alaska.gov/mlw/
shore/ and click on the 2024 Applications link under the Shore Fishery Index. 

Comments or protests regarding a lease application must be submitted in writing and directed to 
the Regional Manager of the Southcentral Region Land Office, Division of Mining, Land and 
Water, 550 W 7th Ave, Suite 900C, Anchorage, AK 99501-3577. A protest must clearly state the 
nature and purpose of the protest in accordance with 11 AAC 64.450 and be submitted to both the 
applicant and the Department of Natural Resources by certified or registered mail no later than 
January 31, 2025. Protests postmarked after this date will not be accepted.  To request the mailing 
address for a particular applicant, please contact one of the SFLP representatives listed below:     

Kate Dufault  
Natural Resource Manager 

(907) 269-8116
Email: kate.dufault@alaska.gov 

Meghan Wolfe 
Natural Resource Specialist 

(907) 269-8545
Email: meghan.wolfe@alaska.gov 

Enclosed is a copy of 11 AAC 64.450 for your convenience. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact the SFLP staff for assistance.   

Sincerely, 

The Shore Fishery Leasing Program Team 
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